From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 22 September 2015 21:11
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01326/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:10 PM on 22 Sep 2015 from Mrs Nicole Croft.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcels 6741 And 5426 West Of Cricket Field North Of Wykham Lane Bodicote Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 280 dwellings (including up to 30% affordable housing), introduction of structural planting and landscaping, informal public open space and children's play area, surface water flood mitigation and attenuation, vehicle access point from White Post Road, creation of car park and associated ancillary works. All matters to be reserved with the exception of access 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Nicole Croft

	Address:
	Mill House, Lower Grove, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AU


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	White post road is a accident waiting to happen as it is, there are always cars parked both sides of the road and you can't see at all when you turn out of whykham lane, or come off the roundabout from the flyover, total blind spots due to these parked cars and traffic to and from the shcool/council, so anymore traffic is never going to work! 
Add onto that the lack of places in the school as it is, the over populated village which is losing its identity as there have been so many new houses built in our village recently its a very sad sad case that even more houses are being outlined. I don't see this many houses in any other village nearby, so why do we get so many?!
Bodicote is a fantastic village, so close to banbury, but a village in its own right, the walks and countryside ARE amazing, but you will be making that WAS amazing with more houses built up on our lovely green space and footpaths/cycle paths etc. There are so many against this build and the previous builds, and we will do all we can to try and make you see you are ruining our village with these new houses, keep bodicote a beautiful village, not a dumping ground of new builds you don't want in banbury....as for the location of this one, absolutely ridiculous, go along that road any morning of the week and you will see it can't take nay more traffic, anyone can see the problems you are going to cause! Not to mention the hundreds of new residents we can't fit into our village school/park/roads/clubs/activities etc


